
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/17/2017 1:28:57 PM
Subject: FW: Request to Attend - Community Elder Abuse Panel Discussions

 
Please advise…
 
Lily

From: SMITH, MACIE [mailto:SMITHMP6@mailbox.sc.edu] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 1:27 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Request to Attend - Community Elder Abuse Panel Discussions
 
Hello Lily,
Thank you for following up on the phone message. As stated on the phone, I am in the process of planning a 
Community Elder Abuse Panel Discussion for Older Americans Month with the Columbia Urban League and 
we would for the Lt. Governor to attend at least 1 of the events. We plan to do 4 panel discussions throughout 
Richland County at faith-based organizations in underserved areas and his participation is integral in getting the 
much needed information about abuse, fraud, and exploitation to South Carolina’s most vulnerable 
population.

 
Below is a list of scheduled locations. If he is able to participate, please let me know.

Thank you in advance,
 
Macie

 

Community Panel Discussions are scheduled for • Tuesday, May 9th from 5:30pm – 7:00pm at 
St. John’s Baptist Church on Colonial Drive

• Tuesday, May 16th from 5:30pm – 7:00pm at Bethel AME Church in Woodrow Street

• Tuesday, May 23rd from 5:00pm - 6:30pm at
Bibleway Church in Atlas Rd.

• Tuesday, May 30th from 11:00am at Brookland Baptist Church

 

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill%20%3CLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

